
 
St. Anthony Park Community Council/District 12 
2395 University Avenue West, Suite 300E 
Saint Paul, MN  55114 
 
 
Russ Stark, Chief Resilience Officer 
Mayor’s Office 
City of Saint Paul 
15 W. Kellogg Blvd, 390 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
 
November 5, 2019 
 
Dear Mr. Stark, 
 
Thank you for presenting the Climate Action & Resilience Draft Plan at the St. Anthony Park 
Community Council on October 10, 2019.  At that meeting, the Board voted unanimously in support of 
the plan. We have no feedback at this time, but may provide some in the future. 
 
Thank you for your consideration.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Kathryn Murray, Executive Director 
kathryn@sapcc.org | 651-649-5992 
www.sapcc.org 


